

Holt Lane Wokingham
Berkshire RG41 1EE
Telephone: 0118 978 0165
Facsimile: 0118 989 0831
holtschool@holt.wokingham.sch.uk



www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\off site activities - trips co-ordinator\lifesigns expeditions\lifesigns 202 1\letters\parental letter - lifesigns initial interest costa rica 2021.docx

December 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Holt School expedition to Costa Rica 2021 parent information evening

This week your son/daughter has had an assembly introducing an exciting opportunity to take part in an expedition to the Costa Rica in the summer of 2021. The expedition is led by Adventure Lifesigns, an organisation we have used for previous expeditions to India, Kenya, Uganda and the Philippines in previous years. The expedition has a number of features to it including a jungle trek, a community volunteering project and opportunities to visit a variety of local towns and cities in the area.

There will be a parent information evening on **Wednesday 11th December**, at 6pm in the Sixth Form Centre, for any parents and students interested in this exciting opportunity. There is a sign-up sheet outside the music office for students to register their interest in the trip. There is no commitment at this stage, but we ask that students sign their name if they intend to come to the information evening so we can ensure we have enough information packs for everyone. The information evening will be run by a representative from Adventure Lifesigns who will give a detailed overview of the expedition and the next stages involved.

We do hope your son/daughter will be interested in finding out more about this opportunity.

Yours sincerely

Mr. A. Gray Tour Leader

Andrew Cray